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GRIEF FOR THE HOLIDAYS  
Holidays can be difficult to face when you are 

grieving the loss of a loved one and don't feel like 
celebrating. You can find help at our "Grief for 

the Holidays" support seminar on Saturday,  
October 29th at 10:00AM in the Fellowship 

Hall.  For more information, contact  
Pastor Paula Farley @ 405.618.9595.    

The church is entering 40 days of focused 
prayer.  Praying Biblically over 40 days for a 
specific need or concern. We are excited to see 

what God does during this time.  
 

October 10-November 19   

This year’s Fall Festival/Trunk or Treat-Pumpkin Land 
is on Monday, October 31 from 6:30-8:00PM.  

 

There are a few items that we will need for our 
games and trunks:  

Candy  
10-20 empty 2 liter bottles  

5lbs of sand  
2-3 bales of hay  

12 pumpkin shaped trick or treat buckets  
outdoor lights and extension cords  

 

If you are interested in volunteering, donating items 
and/or helping with the set up please contact  

Lori Schroyer at 361.0734, Anita Baird at 659.3322. 

November 6 

Come worship with us on October 30th 
at 6:00PM.  

The youth are going to the Newsboys Love: Riot Concert 
on November 11 at 7PM.  The cost of the tickets are 

$18.00 per person. If you are interested in attending the 
concert contact Pastor Jim at 405.201.5150. 


